
 
 
All Saints Catholic Academy has had a New Family Referral Program in 
place for current school families for the past few school years which has 
resulted in school families earning a portion of their fundraising obligation 
by positively influencing a new family to enroll at All Saints.   
 
We recognize that current school families that are happy at All Saints are 

one of the strongest and most successful avenues to pursue in marketing the school to potential 
new families.  We want to continue to reward families for their passion in being an All Saints 
family, and for bringing new happy families to ASCA.  In order to accomplish the goal of 
increasing our enrollment and growth in the coming school year, we are excited to bring back 
the  
 

“Bring a Buddy to All Saints” Referral Program 
 
What does this mean? We are looking to increase enrollment for the coming school year at the 
kindergarten level.  When you are instrumental in bringing a new family to All Saints that has a 
new student who enrolls in kindergarten for the 2016-2017 school year, you may potentially 
earn $500 of tuition credit!  Think of all of your children’s neighborhood friends, friends that still 
attend your child’s former school (there are potential car pool opportunities here), children at 
your student’s dance or karate class, children from summer baseball or soccer, or swim 
class…….     
 
How will this work?  When a family new to ASCA applies for enrollment for the upcoming 
2016-2017 school year by July 31, 2016 and is accepted to All Saints, we will inquire whether a 
current school family played a role in bringing them to ASCA.  If the student is enrolled in 
kindergarten, once this student completes the third quarter at ASCA, the current ASCA family 
will earn a $500 credit toward their 2016-2017 tuition, which will be credited to their FACTS 
account in April of 2017.  If a referring family has paid their tuition in full, a refund check will be 
issued at that time.   
 
What if I bring a potential new student to ASCA that is not in kindergarten? 
The “Bring a Buddy to All Saints” Program will be joining the New Family Referral Program 
as a potential way in which a family can be rewarded for their role in bringing a new family to All 
Saints.  A family may be eligible to receive an enrollment incentive in one of the following two 
ways: 
 

1. A family bringing in a new ASCA kindergarten student who is enrolled for three 
quarters will be eligible for a $500 credit towards tuition. 
 

2. A family bringing in a new preschool or grade 1-8 student who is enrolled for three 
quarters will be eligible for one of the following: 

• For a new preschool student – a $125 fundraising credit 
• For a new grade 1-8 student – a $250 fundraising credit 

 
Please note that there is no limit to the amount of incentives that a family can earn.  Newly 
enrolled ASCA families can only name one current ACSA family for referral purposes.  
 
Questions?   Please contact Patty Bajek, Director of Student Services, at (630) 961-6125 or 
pbajek@ascacademy.org.     
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